cza' -l Board of
- Pharmac
v y

DEA and Ohio Board of Pharmacy to Host Ohio
Pharmacy Diversion Awareness Conference

Attention all Ohio Pharmacists:
Friday, August 2nd, and Saturday, August 3rd, 2024

The Drug Enforcement Administration (DEA) in partnership with the Ohio Board of Pharmacy
(OBOP) is holding an Ohio Pharmacy Diversion Awareness Conference (PDAC) on Friday,
August 2nd, and Saturday, August 3rd, 2024. This Ohio PDAC will be an 8-hour conference and
will cover pharmacy burglaries and robberies, DEA recordkeeping, e-scripts, civil and criminal
repercussions for failing to maintain records/inventories, OARRS, and much more. This
conference will also provide all pharmacists who attend with 6.5 hours of law CE approved by
the Ohio Board of Pharmacy. It should be noted the same agenda will be on both days, so
pick which day works with your schedule.

The Ohio PDAC will be held at the Renaissance Columbus Westerville-Polaris Hotel, 409 Altair
Parkway, Westerville, Ohio 43082. Below is the link to register for this FREE event. DEA
Diversion Investigators from the Cleveland, Cincinnati, and Columbus offices will be around both
days to answer any questions you have, as well as representatives from the OBOP will be
present for any Ohio questions or concerns.

Register today for your free event and to receive 6.5 hours of continuing education
credits!

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER!
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People call, text, and chat the 988 Lifeline to talk about a lot of emotional needs—not just
thoughts of suicide. Whatever your reason, the #988Lifeline is there to help. There is
hope.
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https://apps.deadiversion.usdoj.gov/pdac2/spring/autoEventSelect?event_id=185
https://apps.deadiversion.usdoj.gov/pdac2/spring/autoEventSelect?event_id=185
https://mha.ohio.gov/get-help/crisis-systems/988-suicide-and-crisis-lifeline-in-ohio/about-988
http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/about-constant-contact
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